
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
 
Welcome to MicroSociety Academy Charter School! My name is Miss Sullivan and I will be your 
child’s kindergarten teacher for the 2024-2025 school year. I can’t wait to meet all of you! This 
will be an exciting year filled with lots of new friends, adventures, and learning.  
 
I graduated from Southern New Hampshire University with my B.A. in Elementary Education. As 
part of my degree program, I obtained field experience in many elementary schools and a 
daycare center. I have experience working with ages ranging from infant to first grade. This will 
be my second-year teaching Kindergarten at MACS! 
 
When I am not in the classroom, I love to travel, work out, go to the beach, and spend time 
with family and friends. Fun facts about me are: I’ve wanted to be a kindergarten teacher ever 
since I was six years old, my favorite food is pasta, I love to travel to Cape Cod, I am the oldest 
of three siblings, and my favorite color is blue.  
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer!  
 
Sincerely,  
Miss Sullivan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


